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Home Remodeling Students Busy Sprucing Up Local Communities  
 

The Home Remodeling students in Mr. Rick Stephens classes recently built Little Red Bookshelves 
and placed them at the Shelby hospital waiting area. The students fill the bookshelves with books 
that are collected at Pioneer. The class has built approximately 10 bookshelves and placed them 
in the community in prominent locations. In addition to this project, the students have also construct-
ed a large bird enclosure at the Ohio Bird Sanctuary in Ontario.  Pictures of each of the projects are 
provided below.  
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Juniors Earn STNA certification in May 

The following juniors earned their STNA certifications at the end of May in Ms. Dawn Roberts Medi-
cal Technologies course;  

  Megan Owen, Shelby 

  Kaelyn Hurst, Shelby 

  Katelyn Gonzales, Plymouth 

  Jessica Gilbert, Plymouth 

  Lexi Bittner, Shelby  

  Brittany Salimbene, Lexington 

  Kaitlyn Gibson, Plymouth  

  Rebekah Schrock , Lexington 

  Emily Chavatzas, Bucyrus  

  Megan Burchett, Lexington  

  Antonio Wegener, Colonel Crawford   
 

BPA and Web Page Design Students earn honors, certifications  

On May 8th 13 students from Pioneer Career and Technology Center attended the Business Pro-
fessionals of America National Leadership Conference in Dallas, Texas.  
Hannah Hawkins, a senior from Shelby in the Web Page Design and Programming program, com-
peted in the Fundamentals of Web Design competition. In this contest she was given instructions to 
develop a Web Page and demonstrate knowledge of fundamentals of web design coding. Hannah 
returned home with a medal by placing 7th in the nation. 
  
Also attending were Maci Gottfried, Ontario, and Savanah Stuart, Crestview, both juniors who par-
ticipated in the Leadership Academy where they brought back various Leadership Skills and Tech-
niques that they can share and use with other fellow BPA officers next year. 
 
Certifications earned for both Junior and Senior Web Page Design were as follows: 
 
Microsoft Technology Associate -Introduction to Programming using HTML and CSS  
- Kaitlen Benson - Northmor - Junior Web Page Design 
- Kaden Compton - Willard - Junior Web Page Design 
- Ryan Craig - Plymouth - Junior Web Page Design 
 - Sean Flannery - Goal Digital - Junior Web Page Design 
 - Joel Glover - Mansfield Christian - Junior Web Page Design 
- Hannah Hawkins - Shelby - Senior Web Page Design 
- Katelynn Philbrick - Buckeye Central - Senior Web Page Design 
 
Microsoft Technology Associate -Introduction to Programming using JavaScript  
- Sean Flannery - Goal Digital - Junior Web Page Design 
- Evan Pittenger - Lexington - Junior Web Page Design 
 
Adobe Certified Associate -Visual Communication using Adobe Photoshop CS6 

- Kaitlen Benson - Northmor - Junior Web Page Design 

 



HOSA Competes at Nationals  

The HOSA Internationals competition was 

held  in Dallas, Texas June 11th –15th. Out 

of the nine students participating Pioneer 

had two that finished 8
th
 place in Communi-

ty Awareness. They were Destiny Rose of 

Lexington and Elyse Bishop of Buckeye 

Central. One student advanced to the sec-

ond round of competition and that was the 

only junior on the trip, Alexis Bise of Ontar-

io.  

 

 

FCCLA Participates in National Competition  

The National Leadership Conference for FCCLA took place this June in Atlanta, Georgia. Destinee 
Hunt, who is a Performing Arts students attending Pioneer Career & Technology Center from Crest-
line High School was a Silver Medal winner in Illustrated Talk. In the photo with her is Devon Reed 
who received a Gold Medal in Career Investigation. He will be attending Pioneer as a Junior for the 
2018-2019 school year in the Criminal Justice field. 
Thank you Mrs. Kris Bruce for a job well done in competing on the National level for the 9

th
 straight 

year in a row and 10 total trips to nationals!  

 

 


